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I would like to submit comment on the A NSW Upper House Parliamentary Inquiry into 
the Government’s closed-door decision to spend billions of dollars on stadiums.  
 
I am very concerned about many aspects of this proposal, but mainly the huge spend it 
involves for minimal positive outcome for the people of Sydney.  
 
In particular I am concerned with:  
A benefit-cost ratio of less than one – meaning the project will cost far more then it 
benefits  
Disruption to the surrounding residential (conservation) areas and parklands from 
demolition, construction and operations, which will not only include sporting events but 
large music concerts.  
Ongoing loss of trees to facilitate an expanded footprint of the new stadium.  
Increased traffic congestion – the combination of the sporting stadia and the widened 
road to accommodate the Alexandria to Moore Park Connector from St Peters 
Interchange to Anzac Parade is a recipe for further gridlock.  
The failure of the Sydney Cricket & Sports Ground Trust to maintain the stadium which 
has led to the current safety and security problems.  
Ongoing use of the Moore Parklands for spectator parking – all parking should be taken 
off the grass and be restricted to the new facility, under built-on areas (noting that light 
rail which will act as a new mode of transport for people coming to the stadium).  
Need to preserve the former Sydney Showground, which is now under threat of 
commercialisation and appropriation for professional sport, for much-needed 
community/amateur sports use (both indoor and outdoor 
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